
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because anything that regards the health of my children should also 
include my consent. This is just a gateway to more things the state would be allowed to do down the 
line. Contacting my 10 year old about their health without my knowledge is not ok. Thank you for your 
time. 
 
Regards,  
Christy Fuhrer  
5648 Balsam Dr 
Klamath Falls, OR 97601  
 


